
Tewksbury Public Schools

August 1, 2023

Dear Third Grade Families,

Welcome back to school! We hope you are enjoying a healthy and restful
summer. As you prepare for your return to school, we have compiled a list of
supplies that would be helpful for you to begin the school year. We know we may
be early, but when you are doing your “Back to School” shopping, we thought the
suggestions below would be helpful.

-eraser caps
-pencils
-dry erase markers
-1 soft sided pouch, zipper pencil pouch

Please do NOT send in mechanical pencils or pens, and all students need 3
sharpened pencils at all times in class!!

➔ All students need 3 sharpened pencils for the first day of school
➔ It is strongly suggested that you sharpen pencils at home.
➔ Please label ALL items (including pencils) in permanent marker.

We’re sure you have been reading many good books this summer!
Remember that your assignment is to complete three books and a nonfiction
book report. Be sure to complete your Summer Reading List upon your return to
school. If you have read more than three books, be sure to list them all.

Please practice your math facts, as this will give you a head start when
you return. Enjoy the rest of your summer. We look forward to seeing you in
September!

Sincerely,
The Third Grade Team

https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B8IO4EkwdW_FdVNhUzhzaDc0QVU/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B8IO4EkwdW_FdVNhUzhzaDc0QVU/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1MPp9kK75Q-ikPdTV7b23w1saEW76z_Mor9pwcVFptNg/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B8IO4EkwdW_FVUJsbWVCQ1ZIYjA/view

